
American Recovery & Reinvestment Act (ARRA) 

Leaking Underground Storage Tank (LUST)  
Trust Fund 

Interstate Truck Plaza, Plymouth 

ARRA Assistance Provided  
Underground storage tank (UST) removal, soil and 
groundwater investigation and remediation.         
Estimated cost: $120,000 

 

Background 
The site is currently a vacant property and was    
formerly occupied by a bulk petroleum distribution 
facility.  The facility was believed to be in operation 
from the early 1930s until the late 1970s. Petroleum 
impacted soil and groundwater was discovered dur-
ing an initial site assessment conducted in 2002.  
Furthermore, the initial assessment determined that 
five USTs potentially remained on-site.   

 

Current Status 
The ultimate goal of the Indiana Brownfields      
Program is to complete remediation on the subject 
property and achieve a No Further Action designa-
tion for redevelopment.  Consequently, five USTs 
located at the property were removed on September 
28, 2009.  Additional soil and groundwater subsur-
face investigation was conducted on November 11, 
2009 to determine the extent of contamination.  The 
subsurface investigation included the installation of 
six temporary soil borings and three permanent 
monitoring wells.  Pending analytical results, 
groundwater monitoring is scheduled to begin in 
early December. The site is expected to achieve 
commercial/industrial closure through recordation 
of an environmental restrictive covenant. 

 

For More Information   
Contact Andrea Robertson of the Indiana        
Brownfields Program at aroberts@ifa.IN.gov or 
(317) 234-0968. 

 Initial uncovering of USTs. 

 Bringing in backfill after UST removal. 

 Excavation area after UST removal. 

November 23, 2009 


